Mr. Steven Reed

March 28, 2012

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: Case No. EO-2012-0192

Dear Mr. Reed:

On March 14, 2012 The Empire District Electric Company (“Empire™) provided to the
Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission™) for filing, in electronic form, certain revised
tariff sheets. The four tariff sheets listed below were identified as Christian County in error and
should have been identified as Taney County. There were also a few minor typographical errors
that were brought to our attention by Mack McDuffey. Attached are the substitute tariff sheets
replacing the initial tariff sheets that were submitted on March 14, 2012.
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I apologize for any confusion that this may have created.

Sincerely,

Wl Yot

Scott Keith
Director Planning and Regulatory
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